
Dominion Astrophysical Observatory
R. R. 7, Victoria, B. C.

TO: The Presidents and Secretaries of the Centres of the 
Royal Astronomical Society of Canada

Dear
We wish to remind all Centres of the Royal Astronomical Society of 

Canada that the National Council hopes that the papers to be presented at the 

G eneral Assembly in Edmonton, May 18-19 will cover a wide variety of fields and 
will be representative of work being done throughout the Dominion.

As stated in the December, 1961, issue of the Journal of R.A.S.C.: 
"Members are invited to submit papers for presentation at the next General 
Assembly The papers should not be more than 10 minutes in length. .... It
is requested that papers, or detailed abstracts of these, be submitted to the 

Committee for review before April 15, 1962. All papers must be approved by this 

Committee and, in the event of a crowded programme, the number of papers 
presented may be limited. Members attached to Centres should submit their 

papers to the Council of their Centre for approval and for onward transmission to 
the Committee."

The dead-line for receiving titles for papers is approaching but there 
is still time to send them to the Committee, A few days' grace will be given 

before the program for the session for papers is prepared.
We are looking forward to a most successful General Assembly in 

Edmonton and hope that contributions from your Centre will form an important part 

of this great Canadian astronomical gathering,
With all good wishes,

Yours very sincerely,

KOW/dlc

K. O. Wright 
Anne B. Underhill 
J . L. Climenhaga


